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December 31, 2021 

NOTICE OF AWARD 

MR. GERRY A.C. ARELLANO 
Vice President 
DBP Service Corporation 
2nd  Floor, Executive Bldg. Center, 
Gil Puyat corner Makati Avenue, 
Makati City 

Dear Mr. Arellano, 

The Privatization and Management Office (PMO) serves this Notice of Award 
(NoA) to DBP Services Corporation (DBPSC) for submitting the Single Calculated 
and Responsive Bid (SCRB) in the amount of Ten Million Four Hundred Twenty 
Thousand Three Hundred Ninety-Three Pesos and 20/100 (P10,420,393.20) for the 
procurement for the Provision of Outsourced Personnel Services for C.Y. 2022 with 
Solicitation No. PMO-01-2022. 

Please acknowledge receipt and submit the following documents within ten 
(10) calendar days from receipt of this notice: 

1. Performance Security in the form and amount prescribed in Section 39 of 
the 2016 revised IRR or original copy of duly notarized Performance 
Securing Declaration Form using GPPB template (see attached); 

2. Certification of No Pending Claim for non-payment of wages, salary 
differential or whatever monetary claims for DBPSC's personnel services 
to the extent of the work performed under the existing Contract with 
PMO; 

3. Certification of Compliance to the minimum labor, occupational safety 
and health standards from DOLE; and, 

4. Duly signed and notarized Contractor's Agreement. 

Thank you. 

Very truly yours, 

L CO--8 
ATTY. GERARD L. CHAN, CESO I 

Chief Privatization Officer 
Head of the Procuring Entity 
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Confirmed receipt as stated: 

t 
MR. e 7 Y A.C. ARELLANO 
Vice Pr sident 
DBP Service Corporation 

Date: 	  
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